
  OFFICIAL MEETING NOTICE

On behalf of Salt Fork Property Owners Association, Inc., 
Board of Directors, you are invited to attend the General 
Meeting of  the Membership to be held on

Saturday, June 21, 2025 @ 1:00pm.

At the Clubhouse located at 75959 Vandalia Lane
                           Kimbolton, Ohio 43749

Please note that MEMBERS ONLY are permitted to attend 
POA meetings!

                        We look forward to seeing you!

                  Marci Hartman
                                      Recording Secretary




